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Dear Students, Parents & Caregivers

Following is the latest information for Year 12 2021 Graduation and Formal.

GRADUATION
The Graduation Ceremony for the Class of 2021 will be held on Monday 15th November 2021.

Information relating to a Graduation rehearsal, Graduation procession and seating order, collection
of graduation gowns and sashes, guests on site and other key information will be communicated
closer to the date. The organisation of all of these matters will be dependent on the advice of the
NSW Government and NSW Health.

All students are asked to pay $30 for the purchase of their gowns, which will be theirs to keep as a
memento of their Graduation. Should any family feel that they are genuinely unable to meet this
cost please contact Kellie Boyd or Brian Ewin via the school phone number or email address so that
we can offer assistance. We don’t want anyone to absent themselves from Graduation because of
this.

As a gift to each of our graduating students, Wyndham College will be purchasing coloured sashes
with the school’s emblem on them for students to wear with their graduation gowns.

Full school uniform is to be worn on the day. Black shoes must be worn. NO shorts are to be worn.
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FORMAL

Due to changes to the HSC examination time table, the date for Year 12 Formal has been changed
from Friday 12 November 2021 to Thursday 25 November 2021. The venue for the Formal is -

Rosehill Gardens Racecourse
Grand Pavilion Level 2 South A
James Ruse Drive, Rosehill 2142
Ph-02 9760 6200

The Formal will commence at 5.30 pm and finish at 10.30 pm SHARP.

PLEASE NOTE: Transport to and from the venue is the student’s responsibility.
This is an alcohol-free event. Random breath testing may occur.

Payment for this event has now closed. Any issues will be dealt with on a case by case basis.

As this is an optional event, all MANDATORY course fees must be paid in full or arrangements to pay
organised before payment for the Formal will be accepted.

A Google Classroom has been created to confirm the dietary requirements and the table seating
plans. The code for this classroom is y3a45oe

Students need to join this classroom and provide relevant information. Table seating plans for now
will be organised on the basis of ten guests per table. This might change closer to the date of event
depending upon the COVID safe guidelines operational at the time.

Work Health and Safety and NSW Government Covid-19 regulations will determine any further

changes to the event. Updated information will be communicated closer to the date of the Formal.
YEARBOOK

SRC Co-ordinators, Kirtana Hariharan and Daniel Moss, are working with Year 12 to create the Year

12 2021 Yearbook. The deadline for payment was 12th August 2021. Yearbooks will be distributed at

the Graduation Ceremony.

Updates to the above information will be provided should arrangements change and will be posted

on our website and social media accounts.

Thank you & kind regards

Daljit Bansal, Gina Kalisperis, Rohit Prakash, Sally Govett, Brendan Hourigan
Year Advisors
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